
   Cañon City Geology Club
General Meeting 
January 9th 2023

6:00 PM Business Meeting     
 Call to order and welcome - President Steve Stultz 

 Assistance with taking down chairs and resetting tables is always appreciated.

 Recognize New Members and Guests –  
 Presidents Report – Steve –  Vicki, Marlene, Mark and Katie.
 Treasurer’s Report – Ann Eulert - General checking $5,139.07, New Hope checking $1,035.75, 

Club Savings $2,725.82, Scholarship Fund $3,771.13. (total savings $ 6,96.95) Total Assets 
$12,671.77   Memberships; for 2022 we had 270. So far for 2023 we have 125.

 Scholarship Committee  Curtis advised they are kicking off the 2023 “Jim Mecham Earth 
Sciences Scholarship” sign up. Those interested must have their entry in by Fri 4/14.

 Field Trip/Class Committee – Pat explained that this year we will have trips for just our club and 
combine field trips with two other clubs. We will have three trips per month. Some additonal  
trips; Mt Antero, driving tour of Coalmine and Garden Park, the Cripple Creek train & purgatory 
Dinosaur tracks. 

 Programs – February program is still being worked out.
 Publicity –  Verna has been keeping the brochure holders filled and has been doing some 

postings on Facebook.
 Trivia – 
 Silent Auction -  Highlights
 Announcements  - Terry Packard doing her rock experience program at the Pueblo Library. 

Joshua advises us to watch for something special coming to the Royal Gorge Museum on 
January 21st. Mary Chamberlin advised of an event Sunday the 15th at the Steeple Events Center
“Geri Draper is presenting with the Historical Society. 

 CCGC T-Shirts, Patches & Decals available at the back table. Also; Name tags/Lanyards
 Sign up to bring snacks for upcoming meetings in 2023
 Adjournment – Coffee & Snack break
 Next Meeting –  February 13th

7:00 PM Program:    Members Show and Tell, or ask what it is. 


